

Vocabulary

1 Match the words to make free-time collocations.

- | | |
|------------|-------------------|
| 1 hang out | a videos online |
| 2 read | b music |
| 3 go | c running |
| 4 watch | d comics |
| 5 download | e with my friends |

☐ 5

2 Complete the sentences with the correct form of the words in brackets.

- Alexia is very _____. (ambition)
- Zach is _____ about football. (passion)
- My friend's mum is a _____ writer. (success)
- We had no _____ finding the house. (difficult)
- I was _____ to pass that exam. (luck)

☐ 5

3 Complete the positive language adverbs.

- I think you're right. I a _____ agree with you.
- I was c _____ surprised when I passed my test.
- My teacher is e _____ happy with our work.
- I'm not sure you f _____ understand my problem.
- It's h _____ unlikely that she'll come to the party. She can't go out at night.

☐ 5

Grammar

4 Complete the dialogues with the -ing form of the verbs in the box.

walk stay chat read play

- A Do your friends like sport?
B Yes, they enjoy _____ volleyball.
- A Do you get up late at the weekend?
B Yes, I like _____ in bed.
- A Does Katie ever buy magazines?
B No, never. She can't stand _____ them.
- A Do you always take the bus to school?
B No, not always. I don't mind _____.
- A Does your sister spend a lot of time online?
B Yes, she loves _____ with her friends.

☐ 5

5 Complete the sentences with the correct form of the verbs. Use present simple and to + infinitive.

- Beth _____ her homework before her favourite programme starts. (hope / finish)
- We _____ house. (need / move)
- Oliver _____ tonight. (want / go out)
- I _____ to university after I finish high school. (plan / go)
- My dad often _____ the channel when I'm watching cartoons on TV. (decide / change)

☐ 5

Reading

6 Read the text and answer the questions.

Krtin Nithiyanandam is passionate about science. At school, he always dreamed of doing a research project. His dream came true when he was 15 and he came up with an idea for a new test that shows if a person has Alzheimer's disease. He won \$25,000 for his invention. After that, he won more prizes – first for discovering a new way to treat a type of cancer, and then for developing a new material that cleans dirty water. Krtin is currently a student at Stanford University in the USA.

Mikaila Ulmer is worried about the future of bees. When she was four, she discovered that the world's honey bees were dying, so she decided to help them. She found her great-grandmother's recipe for lemonade and learned to make the drink. She began to sell it at local fairs, and she gave 10% of the money she made to groups that helped bees. Today, she has her own company called Me & the Bees Lemonade and more than 500 stores in the USA sell her product.

- What subject is Krtin most interested in?

- What was his first ambition?

- How many inventions has he developed so far?

- Whose recipe does Mikaila use to make lemonade?

- Where can you buy her lemonade today?

☐ 5

Listening

7 07 Listen to three speakers talking about jobs they did to earn money. Answer the questions.

1 What was Speaker 1's job?

2 What did she have to do before the boys' father came home?

3 What was Speaker 2's job?

4 What job might he do in the future?

5 What was Speaker 3's job?

☐ 5

Speaking

8 Complete the dialogues with the expressions in the box.

can I I'm afraid I need
would you mind yes, of course

A Can you help me with this exercise?

B ¹ _____. What's the problem?

A I've forgotten my purse. ² _____ lending me the money for the bus?

B ³ _____ I can't. I haven't got any money.

A Hello. ⁴ _____ help you?

B Yes. ⁵ _____ a stamp for the USA, please.

☐ 5

Extra

10 Complete the sentences with the correct verb form.

1 I hate _____ (go) to the supermarket.
There are always too many people!

2 I refuse _____ (clean) my brother's room.
He can do it himself!

3 Children usually learn _____ (walk)
before they're 18 months old.

4 Lucy sometimes forgets _____ (tell) her
parents that she's going to get home late.

5 I try _____ (get up) as soon as I hear my
alarm.

☐ 5

11 Choose the correct option.

I like to wear ¹ ____ clothes like jeans when I meet my friends. My sister only wears ² ____ things that are modern and in fashion, and my friends all have different styles: Anna has a smart, individual style so she is always very ³ ____ but Max likes to look like a hippie, so his clothes are more ⁴ _____. I don't really care about fashion, as long as I don't look ⁵ ____ and untidy.

1 a casual

b scruffy

2 a trendy

b bohemian

3 a casual

b chic

4 a bohemian

b trendy

5 a vintage

b scruffy

☐ 5

Total with Extra ☐ 55

Writing

9 Think about your ambitions and dreams for the future. Write a blog post about it (50–120 words). Answer the questions.

- What kind of person are you?
- What are your ambitions and dreams for the future?
- Why do you want these things?

☐ 5

Total ☐ 45